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PRESS RELEASE
Entry Requirements for Anguilla Summer Festival 2024

The Ministry of Home Affairs wishes to inform all visitors, including nationals of
St. Martin/St. Maarten, that a valid passport is required for entry into Anguilla |
during the Anguilla Summer Festival 2024.

Visitors who require an entry clearance visa for Anguilla must apply through the
online e-visa portal at evisa.gov.ai.

Boat captains are reminded to ensure that all passengers are properly manifested.
Passengers whose names are not on the manifest should not be allowed to board

the ferry.

Please note that all entries into Anguilla must be made through an official port of
entry.
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